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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, April 9th, 2021 @ 5:00 pm
Venue: Trail’s End



	Attendees:
John Morris
Steve StJean
Katie Rolbiecki
Darren Boivin
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Trail Master, North
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm.  Notes of March’s meeting can be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	Looking for people to spearhead Polar Blast.  We will need to know if anybody is interested by the first meeting in October.  If no responses are received the event will unfortunately not take place next year.

	Darren Boivin
Trail Master-North
	We have bridge projects that will be done over the summer, and brushing will need to be taken care of in the Fall.


	Tom LeMont
Trail Master-South
	Absent

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair
	Membership count for the club is 654 members and 167 MSA members.

	John Morris
ATSC President
	· The election of officers for next season took place, and a motion was accepted by all members present to seat the following:  
President: John Morris
Vice President: Steve StJean
Secretary: Linda Carter
Treasurer: Katie Rolbiecki
Trail Masters: Craig House and Darren Boivin

	Meeting Adjourned
	The final meeting was motioned to be adjourned at 5:03pm by all members present.  The first meeting for next season will take place on October 8th at 5:00pm at Trail’s End.  Enjoy your summer, be safe and we will see you on the trails next season!
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